“All recognized teacher education institutions are hereby informed that the Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India, New Delhi Through a survey is preparing exhaustive and sound data base of all post-senior secondary certificate, diploma, degree level academic and professional education programmes being offered by institutes, colleges and universities all over the country. The survey will start in mid June, 2011 and will be carried out under the supervision of a Nodal institution in each State to be appointed by the Ministry of HRD/NUEPA. For teacher education programmes the survey will be coordinated with the appointed Nodal institution by the concerned Regional Office of the NCTE. The survey will cover interalia, all teacher education institutions/courses recognized by NCTE’s, Regional Committees upto 30th September, 2010.
Recognized teacher education institutions are requested to cooperate with the Nodal institutions and field investigators who will visit them for collecting data for the survey and help the Government in preparing complete and sound national data base of higher education.”

